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Tournament Safe Play During COVID-19

It has been a LONG few months of separating ourselves from others in order to keep our community
healthy and prevent the spread of COVID-19. As Maryland opens up, and we are able to get out to
support our local businesses, we know it is still vital to keep up with social distancing best practices to
protect others around us.

We want to assure you that we take the health and well-being of our community, supporters, and volun-
teers very seriously. Cedar Point Golf Course is equally committed to your well-being. We want your day
of golf with friends to be not only fun but safe one and free from concerns.

Here's what we're doing together to make sure the tournament is both fun and safe.

1. Foursomes will be assigned a Tee-Time 10 minutes apart beginning at 8:00 am. Your tee time will be
emailed to you.

2. Face coverings are required to be worn while inside the Clubhouse or Golf Shop.

3. WOASF Volunteers will wear masks and maintain social distancing.

4. Cedar Point will not accept cash transactions. They are only able to accept credit/debit cards.
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. Hands-free "Raffle Prize Drawing" and "Cheat for Charity" Packages may be purchased by
"Donations" online in advance HERE.

6. Adhering to Cedar Point guidelines, WOASF will not be using cash at the tournament. While checks
are best, we can accept credit cards.

7. Tournament and Challenge Hole winners will be awarded by Tournament email and prizes will be
mailed rather than have an awards ceremony.

8. The Golf Course has been set-up to allow golfers the ability to play “touch-free”.

e Foam noodles at the bottom of each cup allow golfers to retrieve their ball without needing to
touch the flagstick.

e Rakes have been removed from all bunkers. Golfers are encouraged to smooth the sand with their
feet prior to and after their sand shot.

e Ball washers and drinking water stations have also been removed from the Course.

Please help us by maintaining Social Distancing Best Practices while on the course and washing your
hands whenever possible. [ know you understand this is new for all of us, so please allow for extra time
checking-in, getting to your cart, and hitting balls at the range.

Register Today: WingsOverAmerica.us



https://www.givedirect.org/donate/?cid=14703
https://www.givedirect.org/donate/?cid=14720

